


 

 

[UNCLASSIFIED] 

[UNCLASSIFIED] 

Please note that the Commission proactively releases its responses to requests made under the Act. This is 
to help ensure others can also have access to this information. As such, this letter will shortly be published 
on our website with your name and contact details redacted to protect your privacy.   
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

Astrid Nunns 
General Manager, Corporate Accountability and Operations  
 
Enc:  Document 1 Diversity Equity & Inclusion Policy 

 




